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NEWS AND UPDATES 

PARKING ALERT FOR APRIL 13 – APRIL 28, 2025  

4/11/2025 

Please be advised that on Monday, April 14, 2025, Lot 22D parking lot will be 
temporarily closed due to maintenance. All vehicles in Lot 22D must be relocated 
by 11:59 pm on Sunday, April 13, 2025. 
 
Alternative parking options: 
 
• D, E, S permit holders: Lots 22A, 22E, 22F, 18, and 23T 

Lot 22D is scheduled to reopen on Monday, April 28, 2025. 
 

Parking Lot Impact on 04/13/25 – 04/28/25 

22D The Lot will be closed  

 
Bull Runner Impact: 

The closure of Lot 22D will not affect the Bull Runner Routes. 
 
Click here for a copy of the campus map to find the identified parking lots. 

 

http://www.usf.edu/administrative-services/parking/documents/parkingmap.pdf
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USF 2025 BULLSTOCK CONCERT PARKING ALERT FOR 
APRIL 9 THROUGH APRIL 12   

4/4/2025 

The upcoming USF 2025 Bullstock Concert, set for April 11, are expected to have a 
notable effect on parking on the Tampa Campus. Arrive early, to allow ample time 
for locating a parking spot. 
 
Lot 35 will be closed on Wednesday, April 9 at 8:00 am. Any vehicles left in 
parking lot 35 after 8:00 am April 9, will be subject to a citation and may be 
towed at the owner’s expense. 

In addition to the lot closures listed below, sections of other lots may be closed to 
provide prearranged reserved parking for event attendees. Parking lots will be 
impacted as follows:  
 

Parking Lot Dates Impacted April 9 through April 12 

Lot 35 
Closed at 8:00 am on Wednesday, April 9, through Saturday, 
April 12 for the Bullstock Concert 

 
Bull Runner Impact: 

Please expect delays on the Bull Runner routes around the Yuengling Center. For 
more information or alternative routes, call (813) 974-6902 or track Bull Runner 
buses at usfbullrunner.com. 
 

Bus Route Impact on 4/11 

Purple Route will be on detour after 5:00 pm 

Orange Route will be on detour after 5:00 pm 

For your convenience, we suggest parking in the following lots: Lot 16, 17B, 52, as 
well as Beard and Laurel parking garages, all of which offer convenient Bull Runner 
shuttle service to buildings around the impacted areas on campus.  Reference the 
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campus map here to locate these designated areas. 
 
Your patience and cooperation are greatly appreciated.  If you have any questions, 
please contact Parking & Transportation Services at psweb@usf.edu or at (813) 
974-3990. Thank you! 
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